
February 24, 2025

To: William Laflin
BC Hydro
629 Industrial Rd #2
Cranbrook, BC

RE: Access to Kootenay IR 1 for purpose of hazard tree removal along
the BC Hydro Transmission Line from Feb 27 to March 14, 2025.

Dear William,

BC Hydro and appointed subcontractor is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands
forming Kootenay IR 1 for the purposes of removal of danger trees along
the BC Hydro Transmission line. See attached map for work area
identified by the blue line.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Will Kaufman
Manager, Forestry Stewardship
T: 250-426-5717 EX:3857 D: 236-703-9542
wkaufman@Aqam.net  | www.AQAM.net
7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5




